Council Priority Funds - Application

(Page 2 of 2)

PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION - Completed by Applicant Organization Name Shawna Kozak - FTV Grade 6 Parent Group		
Address 52029 RR 224		
Address Street and number	Subdivision if rural	
City or town Sherwood Park	Province AB	Postal code TSC 1B5
Ginger Hassett-Koza	Province AD	Postal code
Contact person Ginger Hassett-Koza		
Telephone 780-554-0643		
Email address (optional) gabbykoza@hotmail.com		
Email address (optional)		
Project Type Event D Pro	oject D Expense	
Amount Requested \$ _1000		
Brief description of request		
We are requesting funding for a grade 6 year end retreat to Birch Bay Ranch for Fultonvale students. This is a parent led event, not		
run by school administration. Thank you for your cons	sideration.	
0: 11 (11)	11	A 1 40 0040
Ginger Hassett-Koza		April 10, 2019
Print name Si	gnature	Date
Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request.		
Number of attached pages		

Collection and use of personal information

Personal information is collected under the authority of section 33(c) of the *Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act* and will be used to manage and administer Council Priority Funds. Please be aware that information provided may be made public. If you have questions regarding the collection, use or disclosure of this information, contact Vicky Cushman at 780-464-8098.

April 8th, 2019

Councillor Glen Lawrence - Ward 7

RE: Funding for FTV Year End Retreat

Dear Councillor Lawrence,

I am writing you today to request funding for an annual Fultonvale tradition. At the end of each school year, the grade six students of Fultonvale Elementary/Junior High School are rewarded with the opportunity to attend a weekend retreat to Birch Bay Ranch. This tradition is meant to celebrate both the accomplishment of completing elementary school, as well as the friendships that have been built through the years.

The Birch Bay weekend retreat provides the opportunity for a common experience among peers, allowing students to feel more comfortable in group settings. It requires the students to hone their communication and team work skills as they take part in team building events and encourage one another to succeed. It also offers students the opportunity to solidify bonds that have been made over the last seven years at school, and, in some cases, to form new friendships before the giant leap into junior high school.

As with all great events such as this, there is a cost associated. We are looking for ways to reduce this cost to encourage and afford as many students as possible to be able to take part in this great opportunity. The requested amount is \$1000, but we would certainly be happy to accept any amount that you might be able to assist us with.

I would like to thank you in advance for considering this request to utilize some of your Council Priority Funds to help send some much deserving grade six students on a weekend retreat to wrap up the school year. Your continued work in Ward 7 is much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ginger Hassett-Koza FTV Grade 6 Parent

780-554-0643

gabbykoza@hotmail.com